



On behalf of the committee, we have organised a charity tournament to take place at Rushcliffe Leisure Centre, West Bridgford, Nottingham. The entry fee per team is £25 with all the money going towards the children’s brain tumour foundation at the QMC Hospital. There will be many attractions.





The event takes place on Saturday 12th May 2012 between 10:00am and 5:00pm. We would be extremely grateful if you could join us. There will be many stalls for you to spend all your loose change on eg- tombola, cake stall and a snack stall.





To enter you must provide a C award (or above) umpire to umpire your own matches





If you want to enter then please send a cheque payable to Notts Netball Association and post to Hannah Pacey - 9 Wynbreck Drive, Keyworth, Nottingham, NG125FY





If you can let Hannah Pacey know that you are entering by ringing or texting on 07580984676 or 01159143195 


Or by emailing: hannah.pacey@virginmedia.com

















